From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 28/02/2025 8:25:29 AM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
28/02/2025

MR Julian Doohan
- 79 King ST
Many vale NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We strongly oppose McDonalds going ahead in our area. Traffic is already terrible on
Rosebery St and adding further vehicles and people will further impact this.





